Good Day All,

What a terrific season; from band camp, to our first home football game and an
excellent placement at BOA at UDEL. It's been wonderful to see DISTORTED come to
life!

We are getting ready for our final competition on Saturday, October 28 @ Rutgers.
Our season would not be complete without our annual Pot Luck Dinner for the band &
parents at Edison.

Please bring your favorite dish, [hot or cold] or your best dessert to
Edison [edibles drop off time: 3:45 PM].

We ask you to bring enough food and dessert to feed 12 people:
Last name starts with A-P — Please bring a food dish
Last name starts with Q-Z — Please bring a dessert

Have a child in drum line, pit or drum major? Take the afternoon off from cooking or
baking. Have children in BOTH drum line/pit/drum major AND color
guard/brass/woodwind? YOU can take the afternoon off too!

The BPA will supply all drinks, dry goods, plates, utensils, etc.
Please don't forget to bring some empty containers for any leftovers!

This year's Potluck is for band members, band staff & all families.
Please email us with any questions and/or concerns; we're here to help.
Have a great week!

BPA Hospitality,

Fran Ritter frances.ruth.ritter@gmail.com

Melanie Sawina matpas@verizon.net
Cheryl Paden caspaden@comcast.net




